
Dear Joint Commitee on Student success, 
 
I urge you to fully fund Oregon schools! 
Our hard-working teachers and students need your support. 
 
My kids are lucky to attend a school with lots of parent involvement and financial 
support, but many of our schools are not so lucky. The legislature must provide enough 
funding so that ALL of Oregon's children have opportunities to learn. 
 
A prosperous, equitable future for Oregon depends on an educated workforce and 
electorate! 
 
Sincerely, 
Kirsten Burt 
3236 SE 52nd Ave  Portland, OR 97206-2116 
 


